
From: Toy, Deanna C 
Sent: 2/26/2013 6:14:12 PM 
To: jpt@cpuc.ca.gov (jpt@cpuc.ca.gov); wm4@cpuc.ca.gov (wm4@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Hughes. John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS); 

Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: follow-up from meeting last Thursday to discuss PG&E's Mover Services Program 

Will and Jonathan, 

Thank you for your time last Thursday. I enjoyed meeting you and getting acquainted. 
As promised, here is a summary of the business case for expanding our Mover 
Services Program. It includes a range of estimated financial costs and benefits from 
expanding PG&E's Mover Services Program to small/medium business customers and 
to residential customers moving outside of our service territory. Please keep in mind 
these are preliminary numbers and are also not the primary driver for expanding the 
Mover Services Program. 
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Please let me know if you have questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Deanna Toy 
Director 

Business Development 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

www.pge.com/mybusiness/customerservice/otherrequests 
(415) 973-3362 ofc 
(415)412-9543 cell 
(415) 973-3884 fax 


